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Appendix 4: Feedback from Consultation - Becton 

Governors 

Governors were briefed at a meeting on 2nd July 2014. The governors voted unanimously in 
favour of the proposal. 

Staff 

Staff were briefed at a meeting on 9th July 2014. Staff raised a number of concerns about the 
potential funding and HR implications of the change, but were supportive of the change in 
principle.  

Parents 

No parents responded to the consultation. This was not unexpected given the nature of the 
school, the distances from families’ homes to the site and the limited impact the proposed 
change is likely to have on existing pupils’ experiences at the school. 

Other consultees 

One letter of support was received from the Sheffield Children’s NHS Foundation Trust (see 
over).  

  

Page 151



Appendix 3 – Page 2 

 

 

Page 152


